Notice of Ballot Audit

As required by K.S.A. 25-3009, a postelection audit of ballots cast in 1% of precincts in Lane County will begin at 10:30 A.M. on Thursday, August 4th, in the Lane County Commissioner’s Room 144 S. Lane, Second Floor. 
We will audit contested races; one Federal race, one state legislative race and one County race. The precincts to be audited will be selected in a random drawing before the audit. 
When the audit has been completed, the audit results are used by the County Board of Canvassers when certifying the official election results.

